
 

20 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Subject Year 13 Mathematics calculator order 

 
This letter is to make you aware that if your son or daughter needs a new calculator for their 
Maths A-Level (for example, their existing calculator is lost or broken), you can order a new 
A-Level calculator through the school sQuid system.  

 
The FX-991CW advanced scientific calculator will cost £25.19 and the FX-CG50 graphical 
calculator will cost £83.94. The orders are now open, and will close on 29 September 2023. 

 
If your child is eligible for the 16-19 school bursary, the school will purchase the Fx-991CW 
calculator for your child. Please contact Ms Alonso if you believe this might be the case. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Best wishes 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs N Cox 
Head of KS5 Maths 
 
 


